From: zivden.hle@gmail.com ||| G

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:53 PM

To: Cabral, Victor <CabralV@san-clemente.org>; Duncan, Chris <DuncanC@san-clemente.org>;
Enmeier, Mark <EnmeierM@san-clemente.org>; Knoblock, Steve <KnoblockS@san-clemente.org>;
Loeffler, Rick <LoefflerR@san-clemente.org>; Hall, Andy <HallA@san-clemente.org>; Atamian, Adam
<AtamianA@san-clemente.org>; Campagnolo, Laura <CampagnoloL@san-clemente.org>;
Campagnolo, Laura <CampagnoloL@san-clemente.org>

Cc: 'Larry Corwin' <lcorwin@rollemusa.com>; dhickman.hle@gmail.com

Subject: URGENT!!!! - tonight's City council meeting letter

Dear City Officials:

In our letter to you this afternoon regarding Agenda Item 10D, | inadvertently left in that the
Marblehead Community Association had also signed the letter. | forgot to remove that line due to
the urgency of the letter. Only one board member was available for comment, and the remainder of
the board had not yet seen the letter. Due to its emergency, no one caught the error.

Thank you.

Denise Zivolich, as a Member of the
Highland Light Estates Board of Directors

rrom:
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 3:45 PM

To: Chris Dok [ ¢ icse I -ty \Word
ce: Larry Corwin’ < I

Subject: URGENT!!!! - tonight's City council meeting letter

Hello all. It took a bit of time to get a board quorum in one afternoon, but the following email was
distributed to multiple city officials ahead of tonight’s board meeting. Let’s hope this gets the point
across.



Unfortunately, several of our board members are either out of town or sick and cannot attend the
meeting.

Denise Zivolich, as a Member of the
Highland Light Estates Board of Directors





